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From: Frost, Christopher
To: Alanis, Sarah
Subject: FW: Resignation from LOCC
Date: Friday, September 26, 2025 1:07:13 PM

FYI
 
From: Elizabeth Janovic  
Sent: Friday, September 26, 2025 12:59 PM
To: Frost, Christopher <CFrost@a2gov.org>
Subject: Resignation from LOCC

 

 
Mr. Frost,
 
Unfortunately, I must tender my resignation from the Commission.  I thoroughly enjoyed
working with the Commission and wish you all the best.
 
Sincerely,
 
Elizabeth   




